

May 3, 2017

«Combined_names»
«MAIL_ADDR»
«MAIL_CITY» «MAIL_PROV» «MAIL_POSTAL_CODE»

Dear Resident:

Re: Patterson Drive Open House Survey Results

On Thursday, December 15, 2016, an Open House was held at the South Leisure Centre on Sunset Drive. The purpose of the open house was to engage the community regarding the current and future parking options on Patterson Drive, as well as to answer resident questions and discuss neighbourhood concerns. Overall, those who attended the open house had a number of differing opinions; so, it was a good opportunity for the City to directly answer resident queries regarding parking policy / strategies.

As promised during the open house, the City sent every residence a survey in December to gather further feedback on the options discussed at the open house and to use these responses to further inform a future neighborhood parking strategy for Patterson Drive. The responses have now been compiled; and, the results are identified in the table below. It is important to note that the percentages listed on the left hand side is the percentage of the total responses received by the City that favoured each option.

67%	Option 1: No Parking (All Day & Night)
22%	Option 2: No Parking 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday – Friday (Parking would be allowed after
	6 p.m. and on weekends)
6%	Option 3: 1 or 2 Hour Time Limited Parking Zone 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday to Friday
	(Residents of Patterson Drive could purchase a permit that would allow parking in excess of the
	time restriction; up to 24 hours)

^{*} One (1) survey was sent in with no option selected

Consequently, due to the overwhelming preference for *Option 1: No Parking (All Day & Night)*; the City is content with this response, and therefore does not see the need to revisit the parking regulations for Patterson Drive in the near future. The City of Regina would like to extend our appreciation to all those who attended the Open House and sent in feedback via the survey.

The Open House generated a lot of good discussion; with survey responses paralleling those same opinions in regards to the preferred parking strategy for Patterson Drive. It is important that residents have this type of opportunity to engage City officials; and again, we thank you for your participation in this process.



^{** 18} surveys were returned to the City out of 30 sent



If you have any questions or require additional information about the survey results, please do not hesitate to call the Parking Services Office at 306-777-6374.

Sincerely,

Faisal Kalim P.Eng. Manager, Parking Services

cc: Kim Onrait - Executive Director, City Services
Karen Gasmo - Executive Director, Transportation and Utilities
Laurie Shalley - Director, Community Services
Norman Kyle - Director, Roadways and Transportation Services
Rod Sisco - A/Manager, Traffic Engineering
Jason Weitzel, Policy Analyst, Parking Services